
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/22/2013 3:44:45 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, 

Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 

Subject: FW: CPUC/DOT Reportable Incident - San Ardo 

FYI 

From- Redacted 
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2013 3:17 PM 
To: Redacted Cc: 
Subject: CPUC/DOT Reportable Incident - San Ardo 

At approximately 1327 hours PG&E was notified that a farmer was plowing a field aiRedacte 

Redacted in the town of San Ardo, when he struck and severed 
PG&E's 6-inch steel gas transmission Line 187 causing a release of gas. The farmer did not 
call USA and did not hand dig to locate the gas line prior to using mechanical equipment. 
PG&E's GSR arrived on scene at 1355 hours and field crews arrived at 1425 hours. The flow 
of gas has not yet been stopped as the shut in plan is still being determined. The town of San 
Ardo will likely experience gas service interruption. No injuries, no fatalities, no ignition, no 
media. Cal Fire is on scene. This incident was reported to DOT at 1453 hours and the CPUC 
at 1514 hours because the release of gas is expected to exceed 3 million cubic feet and the cost 
of damages due to the release of gas is expected to exceed $50,000. 

Redacted 

Regulatory Compliance 

Gas Operations [ Pacific Gas and Electric 

Redacted 
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